From: East Coast Transfers

pointtopoint To:

Cc: Subject:

NSW HIRE CARS Tuesday, 9 May 2017 5:02:39 PM Date:

Attachments:

sigimg1.jpeg
icon_sm_facebook.gif

Dear Sirs

To Whom it may concern

East Coast Transfers PTY LTD have just been notified of the point to point regulations proposals, and from what we can understand this will be detrimental to our business. We are not members of the NSW hire cars association be we do support their views regarding these regulations.

Kind Regards,

Alison Auton Director



Follow us on

Facebook!